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      August 9, 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Happy Sunday! Hope this email finds you well. 
 
We continue with our reopening planning initiatives, meetings and building preparations for the 
2020-2021 school year. This week, we will be meeting with all of the teachers to review our 
final comprehensive plan. It is our goal to share this with all of our school families at the end 
of the week. So please be sure to check your emails, so you don't miss this critical information. 
 
As we mentioned previously, we also want to give all of our parents the opportunity to meet 
your student's classroom teacher. Since we will be unable to have a traditional back-to-school 
night in September, we will be holding these meetings virtually on Zoom in the coming weeks. 
Each of your student's teachers will be reaching out to you via email next week. Please note 
that they will be communicating with you at the email addresses that you provided in TADS. 
 
At this time, we are excited to share with you our faculty list for each grade for the 2020-2021 
school year. Please note: for students in PreK-4 and Kindergarten, you will find out which 
teacher your student has when you receive your teacher's email.  

 PreK-3: Mrs. Kimberly McCabe 

 PreK-4: Ms. Ashley Mendez and Mrs. Kelcey Smith (Congratulations to Miss Toner who 
was married this summer and is now Mrs. Smith) 

 Kindergarten: Mrs. Michelle Stewart and Ms. Grace Esbensen 

 Grade 1: Mrs. Christen Lamb 

 Grade 2: Ms. Erin McShane 

 Grade 3: Mrs. Susan Blaney 

 Grade 4: Ms. Bridget Flemming 

 Grade 5: Ms. Samantha Mish 

 Grade 6: Mrs. Katie McIntyre 

 Grade 7: Mrs. Jennifer McCook 

 Grade 8: Mrs. Cathy Koch 

As always, in the "In Case You Missed It" section below is a list of critical information, dates and 
reminders. Please be sure to read through to make sure you have seen everything announced 
and shared to-date. 
 
Let us continue to pray in earnest for an end to the virus and safety for our families. May God's 
blessings be yours this week and throughout the remaining days of summer. 
 
Sr. Mary 
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